
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO WHOM-SO-EVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 

 

 

 

 

It is to certify that Mr. Mathew Joseph has been serving in the organization since 20.May.2018 to 20.June.2021 

as HSE Advisor. 

 

 

During this tenure of his work, he remained involved in his work dedicated. He is active, confident, 

professionally sound, hard-working and a devoted staff. He has the motivation to take initiative tasks and have 

been helpful in the advancement of our organization. 

 

 

Moreover, during his service, he has been found sincere, reliable, trustworthy and open to challenges and can 

efficiently work in a team. All of our staff members are pleased with him and feels comfortable in teaming and 

coordinating with him for the realization of organizational goals and objectives. 

 

We wish him all the best in his future endeavor 

 

 

 

For INTEGRATED OILFIELD SUPPLY & SERVICES LLC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Admin/HR Manager 

 


